

MUTIARA INTERNATIONAL GRAMMAR SCHOOL SDN BHD (391277-M)

DISCOVERING POTENTIAL · LEARNING TO CARE · RESPECTING DIFFERENCES

13th June 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

MUFTI DAY

In the true spirit of Hari Raya Aidil Fitri, we will declare **Friday 22nd June 2018** a MUFTI Day to celebrate international-mindedness and caring for the community.

As fashion is still one way to enjoy cultural diversity that leads to intercultural understanding, students who would like to participate in the MUFTI Day can come to School dressed in Baju Kurung, Baju Melayu, Baju Kebaya, and Batik wear. They would then need to pay a participation fee of RM5. The proceeds from this collection will be donated to two charities named below:

- The Society of Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (SPCA)
- Second Chance Animal Society

This is an effort by the Year 9 Co-Arts students.

It is important to take note that students' Batik outfits must be decent. The following clothes styles are considered inappropriate:

- Low necklines / "spaghetti" shoulder straps
- Very short skirts, dressess or shorts
- Very tight clothing
- Dirty, torn or scruffy clothing

Students not participating in the MUFTI Day may still come to school wearing their full school uniform.

Kind regards

MS NANCY ROCH-COMPAN

Head of Junior School